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Please oppose the HB 4002. This bill will devastate Oregon agriculture. Farmers 

cannot charge more than the market price for their goods and cannot pass along 

farm costs. Farm workers will be hurt the most because their hours will be cut and 

farmers will switch to less labor intensive crops. If farmers are not in business then 

farm workers will be hurt the most.  

 


